
ITEM 18 (SUPPL81ENTARY) 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 38 

COUNCIL MEETING 1979 05 14 
RE: BOUNDARY ROAD - IMPERIAL TO MARINE WAY 

Following isa ~eport from the Director of Planning regarding Boundary 
Road.from Imperial to Marine Way. 

RECOMMENDATION 

1. THAT the report of the Director of Planning be received 
for information pt1rposes. 

* * * * * 

... _.:·,.:, . __ ,,,_ . 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

·.··. DIRECT6ROF fLA~NING .·. 
. .. . . ; . 

BOUNDARY ROAD - IMPERIAL TO MARINE WAY 

. RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Council receive this report for information purposes. 

REPOHT 

Included within this evening's agenda is a report from the Chairman of 
the Transportation Committee pertaining to the proposed reconstruction 
of Boundary Road. Within that report it was indicated that staff would 
be meeting with Vancouver staff on 1979 May 10 to discuss the conditions 
and timing constraints associbted with the granting of the applicable 

.Revenue Sharing funds. It was requested that the Planning Department 
· provide Council ~Jith a report on the outcome of the meet'lng to be 

available for the information of Council nt its meeting of 1979 May 14. 

At the outset of the meeting, Vancouver staff were apprised of the 
transportation pl an review program being tmdertakcn by the Burnaby 
Transportation Committee and its des 'ire to proceed with the adopted 
work program schedule, including Public Hearings on a conceptual 
transportation plan as prepared by the Conunittee. Th'is program is 
leading to the early submission to Council of a recomncnded Transport­
ation Plan for the MunicipalHy that will address tile Boundary Road issue 
as one component. 

Vancouver staff appreciated tile position of the Transportation Committee 
in llltrntirlg its pub'lic ht•arin9 cormrittment but at tht: same time expressed 
serious concern that di}l ilys fo thr 'lniti a ·1 phi!S(~S of the project could 172 
jeopardize funds i1ssocir1tc:cl w'ith thc,:;n works not completed by tlw 1979 
December 3·1 cornpfot.-ion ctat(: 111hich is st:·ip1{l,rt:ed 'In the l~ovcnuo Sharing 
~]runt. The primary work as'.;o,:·iated vr!th the E)79 portion of the 
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construction program is clearing and rough grading work assocjated with 
Boundar.YRoad and portions of their Marine Way alignment. It is Vancouver's 
intention to use the substanti a 1 excess fi 11 from the Boundary Road 
grading in the Marine Way construction as a cost saving measure. According 
to Vancouver staff, the clearing and grading phases of this project will 
take approximately 6 months with weather conditions beyond September 
being a major concern. This projected timing is the basis of their 
extreroo sense of urgency in commencing the project and utilizing the 
Revenue Sharing funds which have been allocated up to 1979 December 31. 

In reviewfng the Committe:e's adopted work schedule together with Vancouver's 
concer-ns as outlined above, it. was agreed after considerable discussion 
.that although the 1979 construction period would be shortened:,. it would 
b(reasonably workable if Burnaby's consideration of this phase of the 
construction··program caire no later than immediately after the scheduled 
pubJ 'ic meeting concertii ng Boundary Road during the. week of 1979 :June lL 

. Accordi rgly, Vancouver will be requesting Burnaby '_s decision of th.is 
aspect of the: proposed construction immediately foll owing the Bou,ndary. 
Roadpublicm~eting. · · · · · 
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